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08/02/2022 

 

City of Grand Rapids 

420 N Pokegama Ave 

Grand Rapids MN, 55744 

 

Dear City of Grand Rapids, 

 

Please accept this letter as my official resignation from my position as Security Officer with the 

City at the Grand Itasca Clinic and Hospital pending new job offer approval by ISD 318 board.  

The board will meet sometime on or before August 22nd, 2022. 

 

I have received an offer to become a Special Education Teacher for ISD 318 at the Robert J. 

Elkington Middle School here in Grand Rapids. 

 

It has been an honor to serve as a Security Officer and be a member of the great Police 

Department of the City of Grand Rapids.  I will miss the time and comradery of the individuals I 

have gotten to work with.  I do not feel-good leaving after being on workman’s comp for almost 

a year now.  This job offer just fits well with my family and personal life.   

 

I truly appreciate all that the City and its employees have done for me over the past year.  It 

was a very rough year for my family and I but we were able to make it through with the help 

and support of all of you.  I will never forget my time working as a Security Officer.  I especially 

want to thank Captain Ott for his unconditional support though all of this.  He has been a great 

boss and friend to me.   

 

I want to thank you again for the opportunity to work for the City of Grand Rapids. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Joseph Rabbers 
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